PHOTOGRAPH CONSENT

School Meals

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are rolling out a new Online School Payments and Cashless Catering solution to our school.

In order to ensure that pupils only access their own meal account, we would like to take and hold a photograph of each child to identify them to our catering staff. This photo will not be used for any other purpose or be shared outside the catering system.

te:
te:
ss
school meals identification.
I meal identification
This photo will not be use
•

Should you no longer wish your child's photo to be used for this purpose at any time, please contact the school.

Further information on how Renfrewshire Council handles personal information can be obtained from: http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/article/2201/Privacy-policy